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1) FirstEnergy respectfully requests NAESB consider that if the NDA is intended to be a contract, additional protections such as enforcement language should be added.  If instead the NDA is not meant to be enforced under NAESB, it should be drafted as a business practice standard without any contract language.  Subsequent enforcement of the business practice could be pursued by NAESB at the FERC with a request for the Commission to adopt the standard and enforce it under the FERC’s own rules. 
2) FirstEnergy respectfully requests NAESB consider that if the ERO, independent market monitors and third-party system operators get E-Tag System data from the E-Tag service provider, the NDA should not anticipate the need for the Recipient to be disclosing E-tag data to these parties and, thus, requiring associated protections. 
